
Do you want to get a jump-start
on college while in high school?
High school juniors, seniors and their parents are invited to 
attend this informational event to learn more about:

• The advantages of earning college credit at STLCC
while attending high school.

• How students can complete an associate degree prior
to high school graduation.

• How dual enrollment can help students reduce the
overall cost of earning a college degree.

Seating is limited. For more information or to RSVP, contact: 
Erika Malone at emalone14@stlcc.edu or 314-513-4237.

stlcc.edu

St. Louis Community College is committed to non-discrimination and equal opportunities in its admissions,  educational programs, activities, and employment regardless of race, color, creed, 
religion, sex, sexual orientation, national origin, ancestry, age, disability,  genetic information, or status as a disabled or Vietnam-era veteran and shall take action necessary to ensure non-
discrimination. Sexual harassment, including sexual violence, is also prohibited. For information or concerns related to discrimination or sexual harassment, contact Mary Zabriskie, Director, 
Student Conduct/Title IX at  314-539-5345.

If you have accommodation needs, please contact Jenny Drag at 314-513-4239 at least two working days prior to the event.

Dual Enrollment/Early College 
Information Session for 
Students and Parents

Thursday, Nov. 1, 6-7 p.m. 
Saturday, Dec. 1, 10 a.m.-Noon
STLCC-Florissant Valley
Training Center Building
Room 105/107


